Re: Approval Corrective Measures Implementation Workplan, Clow Valve Company, 1375 Magnolia Avenue, Corona, California (SITE CODE: 600876-48)

Subject: Approval Corrective Measures Implementation Workplan, Clow Valve Company, 1375 Magnolia Avenue, Corona, California (SITE CODE: 600876-48)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization and the SENDER should be checked carefully before opening!

Dear Larry,

DTSC reviewed the Corrective Measures Implementation Workplan (CMIWP), dated March 26, 2020, prepared by EarthCon Consultants CA, Inc. (EarthCon) for Clow Valve Company (Site), located at 1375 Magnolia Avenue, Corona, California. DTSC is providing regulatory oversight of the environmental investigation and remediation at the Site under a Corrective Action Consent Agreement Docket Number SRPD 00/01SCC-4208 with Clow Valve. DTSC transmitted a letter, dated May 16, 2019, approving the Corrective Measure Study (EarthCon, 2018) for the Site and directing Clow Valve to prepare a CMIWP. Based on my review of the CMIWP, CMIWP satisfies the requirements of the approved Corrective Measure Study. Therefor, DTSC hereby approves the CMIWP.

Prior to the start of field work, please submit a schedule that includes dates for field work and submission of the report. Please notify DTSC a minimum of two weeks in advance of field work schedule. If CMIWP activities are not implemented within six months from today, DTSC may require additional investigation activities and review of the corrective measures.

If you have any questions, please contact me via e-mail at: irena.edwards@dtsc.ca.gov.

Sincerely, Irena Edwards Project Manager Site Mitigation and Restoration Program

P.S.

Please note that although the DTSC offices have closed as a response to eliminate the spread of Corona virus/Covid 19, DTSC staff are working remotely. Most business will move forward as usual but there may be a delay in hard copy transmittals and other actions requiring in person support. Scheduled in person meetings will be conducted via teleconference.

This is a new and constantly changing situation for us all, and we will update you as needed.

Thanks for your patience